From: Jo-Anne Saunders

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 9:29 AM

To: Finance, Minister Subject:Swan River Meeting

The Swan River Adult Education Inc. Board of Directors would welcome the opportunity to meet with Minister Friesen at the public consultation meeting to be held in Swan River on Friday, October 21st, 2016. Our organization's objective for attending the meeting would be to emphasize the need, and the benefits, of continued provincial funding for adult literacy and adult learning programming, particularly in remote, rural and northern communities. Thank you for consideration of our request.

Jo-Anne Saunders Education Director Swan River Adult Education Inc.